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A Thuismitheoir agus a Chaomhnóir dhílis/Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Agus muid ag dul isteach i dtréimshse úr druidim scoile, ag tosú ar an 30ú Marta, seo 

na céimeanna atá muid ag glacadh anois. 

As the new period of closure has just been announced, beginning 30th March, these are the measures put in 

place, to help support children and create and main routine. 

We need to do this sooner rather than later in case stricter measures are applied in terms of social 

distancing. 

This work is being made available by teachers (and to be collected by you only if you feel it’s okay for 

you to do so) but please do not put pressure on yourself to teach it all. Remember that when schools 

reopen. children will be taught from when schools closed. Don’t worry. children will catch up. They are 

already learning many new skills at home and are reading for pleasure and practising practical maths. 

Tomorrow, 25th March, the following timetable is arranged for pick up of additional books etc. from 

your child’s desk. If you have more than one child, pick one time and collect all. 

 

*******Please return any reading books tomorrow, before collecting new books. 

Coinnigh tú féin agus do theaghlach slán sábháilte, sin an rud is mó ag an am seo. Keeping safe and well 

at this time is Number One. 

Le meas, Príomhoide agus cathaoirleach an bhoird/Principal and Chairperson of BOM. 

9 :30- 1 0  Naíonáin Bheaga M. Agnes 

10-11  Naíonáin Mhora M. Niamh 

11-12  Rang 1 M. Stephen 

12-1  Rang 2 M. Patricia 

1-2  Rang 3 M. Claire (those who did not get last week’s text) 

2-3 Rang 4 M. Deirdre 

3-4 Rang 5/6 M. Yvonne 

9:30-10:30 M. Fiona 

3-4 M. Nigel 
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